From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk <webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 27 May 2022 22:13

To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefardshire.gov.uk>

Subject: 221509 - Planning application comment was submitted

The following is a comment on application P221509/F by 'Tim Hodgetts'

Nature of feedback: submitting_a_general_comment

Comment:

While | have no strenuous objections to the proposal, | am nonetheless concerned
about four things:

1. What are the 'associated works' which will be necessary? Will they be unsightly;
will they compromise the quiet rural nature of the location?

2. The proposal indicates that the area selected for wild camping will include one
public footpath and be extremely close to others. One path leads up into Little
Brampton Wood, where there is an abundance of important flora and fauna. How will
the integrity of this area be preserved?

3. After seeing the human waste - faeces and litter, to be precise - in other areas of
the country where wild camping is permitted, how will this waste be contained &
dealt with? What will prevent wild campers from using areas where there are rights
of way as lavatories or places to leave rubbish?

4. What will be the maximum number of people / tents permitted and how will any
limits on numbers be guaranteed?

Attachment:
Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Tim
Last name: Hodgetts

Postcode: LD82NY
Address: 16 Silia Meadow, Presteigne



Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider:

Link Id:
https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning services/planning applicatio
n search/details?id=221509

Form reference: 825547



